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CONSULTATIVE COUNCIL OF 

EUROPEAN JUDGES  
(CCJE) 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Ján Mazák 
President of the Judicial Council of 
the Slovak Republic  
 
Strasbourg, 4 January 2021  

 
 
Dear President,  
 
I would like to thank you for your letter of 15 December 2020 concerning the request by the 
CCJE member in respect of Slovakia, Mr. František Mozner, as regards the reform of the 
judiciary in Slovakia, and the respective Opinion of the CCJE Bureau. 
 
I would like to assure you that the CCJE Bureau is trying to do its best in fostering the 
independence and impartiality of the judiciary in the Council of Europe member States. 
 
I have already shared your letter with the members of the Bureau who have taken close 
account of it. 
 
Thank you again, and I am looking forward to the continued co-operation with the Judicial 
Council of the Slovak Republic.  
 
Taking advantage of the opportunity, I would like to extend my best wishes for 2021. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Nina Betetto 
President of the CCJE 


